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October 20, 2019 ~ 28TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME   
 
 

Ministry Schedule for Sunday, Oct. 27  (8:30 a.m.)  Stewardship Report- Oct. 13 & 15, 2019 

EM’s:     Tony Ritter & Dean Quackenbush   Weekly budget expenses from 2019-2020 

Lector:     Vivian Heltemes     Budget: $1,693.27. Thank you for your sacrificial offering 

Ushers:    Jerry Heltemes & Larry Heintzelman     

Servers:   Xavier & Berdine Kleindl    Adult:  $1,542.00  

Sacristans: Larry & Ginny Heintzelman     Youth:                        4.27  

Music:     Choir        Loose:                     42.78            

        Energy/Maint.:      250.00                           

        TOTAL:  $1,839.05  

LITURGICAL SCHEDULE        

NO Mass on Monday, October 21 (Chokio)                 
 

 

Mass on Wednesday, Oct. 23 – 8:30 a.m. (Wheaton)    

Mass on Thursday, Oct. 24 – 9:00 a.m. (Traverse Care Center)    

Mass on Friday, Oct. 25 – 8:30 a.m. (Wheaton)     
Saturday, Oct. 26 – 5:00 p.m. (Wheaton)     
  

Sunday, October 27 – 8:30 a.m. (Chokio)     
 + Jeanette Moeller 
       

Sunday, Oct. 27 - 10:30 a.m. (Wheaton)               
    

RECONCILIATION:  Half an hour before Mass 
 

 

Please remember in prayer:   Marie Grossman, Roger Horning, Vincent Ritter, Lil Ritter, Harold Sivertson, Mary 

Marlow, Jeanne Hofland, Rita Schuster, DeLores Eul, and all who are ill.  Please call when a name should be added or 

removed from the prayer list. 
 

We welcome Jaxson Anthony Athey, child of Adam & Erika (Ritter) Athey, born June 16, 2019, and Baptized on 

October 20, 2019. 

 

If there is anyone who would like to be a Lector, Altar Server (3
rd

 grade & up), Choir member, Eucharistic 

Minister, Usher, or Sacristan, please contact the office or let Fr. John Paul know.  Thank you! 
 

Grades 8 & 9 and Confirmation Classes will meet on Wednesday, October 23
rd

. 

Faith Formation Classes will meet Sunday, October 27th. 

There is a Faith Formation Fellowship Sign-up Sheet in the back of Church to sign up to bring a snack or serve.  Thank you! 

 

Volunteers are needed to help clean the wall heating/cooling units in the Rectory and entry areas.  If you can help, please 

call Sandy Finke at 763-229-1566.  Thank you! 

 

37
th

 ANNUAL ST. MARY’S BAZAAR will be held on Saturday, October 26
th
 from 9 a.m. – 1 p.m.  A sign-up sheet is 

posted in back of the Church for workers (adult & youth) and necessary donations.  Please sign up as soon as 

possible.  If you could bring one or more items for the bake sale, it would be greatly appreciated. 
 

THE KITCHEN is accepting donations of bars, pies, rolls, etc.; and for the soup, we could use garden produce (potatoes 

& carrots).  Anyone wanting to donate can contact Maria Marty.  We will meet on Friday afternoon, October 25
th
 at 4:30-

5:00 p.m. to cut up vegetables for the soup and make the chili and BBQ’s.  Come join us after work! 
 

CATHOLIC UNITED FINANCIAL RAFFLE:  The Raffle list will be typed and printed early this week, so if you still 

wish to contribute a raffle prize, call Barb @ 324-7114 by this Sunday evening, and it will be added.  There is still a lot of 

room on the list!  The raffle tickets should all be turned in by Friday, October 25
th
, if at all possible.  If you wait until 

Saturday to turn them in, please have them separated from the stub and folded.  That makes the work at the raffle table go 

much more smoothly and your help with this is greatly appreciated!  We are hoping to get the full $1,000 match for our 

Faith Formation program again this year! 
*************************************************************************************** 

 

Today is World Mission Sunday, a day when we celebrate, in the words of Pope Francis, “Baptized and Sent”.  Our 

prayers and sacrificial gifts to the Society for the Propagation of the Faith through the St. Cloud Mission Office today 

support the efforts of clergy, religious, and lay missioners striving to act upon the call to love and serve as Christ around 

the world, as they offer practical, emotional, and spiritual support to communities, children, and families in need in 180 

countries primarily throughout Africa, Asia, the Pacific Islands and remote regions of Latin America.  Thank you for your 

prayers and support for mission today! 

 

St. Mary’s Fall Festival and Roast Pork & Turkey Dinner:  Sunday, October 27
th
 from 11 a.m. – 1 p.m., Breckenridge. 

 

St. John the Baptist’s Sausage Fest:  Sunday, November 3
rd

 from 10:30 a.m. – 1 p.m. at the Rosholt Community Center.   
 

 


